
 

 
 
 
JOIN US TO FIND OUT ABOUT THE SUPER-
FAST BROADBAND THAT COULD BE COMING 
TO SELLING 
 
The Parish Council has organised an Open 
Meeting to find out more about super-fast 
broadband and how it could be possible for 
your home to be connected to the fastest 
internet speeds on the market.   
 
Come along to find out how you may be able 
to take advantage of government funding 
aimed to level up rural communities. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Selling Parish Council 
www.sellingparishcouncil.gov.uk 
www.facebook.com/Sellingparishcouncil/ 

THURSDAY, 11th NOVEMBER 2021  
at 7:00PM at THE VILLAGE HALL 


